~ STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office » 3190 160th Avenue SE * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 < (425) 649-7000

June 26, 2007

CERTIFIED MAIL
7005 1820 000 6708 2497

M. Scott Gerber
3333 New Hyde Park Road, Suite 100
New Hyde Park, NY 11042

Re:  Termination Letter for the following Hazardous Waste Site enrolled in the Voluntary Cléanup
Program (VCP): ‘ | : : :

e Name: Factoria Mall ‘ ‘

e  Address: 4015 to 4065 128® Ave. SE, 3820 124" Ave. SE, 12611 and
, 12727 38% St. SE, Bellevue, WA

e Facility/Site No.: 4036592 ‘

e VCPNo.: NW1411

Dear Mr. Gerber:

As required by the terms of the agreement, this letter provides written notice that the VCP agreement number
NW1411 between the Department of Ecology (Ecology) and you or your organization is terminated. The
effective date of termination is the date of this notice. The reason for this termination is that a No Further
Action determination has been issued by Ecology.

If you have any questions you can reach mé at 425-649-7202.

Sincerely, W _
Jos jﬂickey

Tt(;ic Cleanup Program
sm/jh/nr \

cc: Mr. Larry Flora
- Sara Maser
Jing Liu
JosephHickey
Trish Akana

) Completion Date: June 20, 2007
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